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Dear Parent / Carer, 

As a school, we use an educational website called Spelling Shed which enables children to log in and 

practise their spellings from home by playing a simple game. 

The game has four different levels of difficulty; Easy, Medium, Hard and Extreme. Children earn points for 

each time they practise their spellings and their first name and last initial will be entered onto a leader 

board, which can be viewed by other children and staff from The Mead. Children earn more points if they 

practise on the harder levels. 

Your child’s teacher will set lists of words that your child should practise and will monitor their progress. 

Once your child has their login information they can access this online game via the Spelling Shed website 

for free or via the app which costs £2.99 to download. 

To be entered into the Spelling Shed system, a small amount of information will be added to the database 

of the website. This is limited to: 

 Name 
 A username 
 A password 

The Spelling Shed does not share any personal information and the full privacy policy can be accessed 

at https://www.spellingshed.com/privacy.html. 

In order to set up your child’s unique log in details, we are required to have your permission. Please 

complete the Parentmail Form, which will be sent out shortly by Friday 23rd September. We will send out 

the log in details on Friday 7th October along with further details about how to use Spelling Shed. 

If you have any questions, please speak to me. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Allum 

Writing coordinator 

mailto:hiunit@mead.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.spellingshed.com/privacy.html

